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28th  September 2023 
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Christmas Card Fundraising 
 
Over the years’ Bunbury School has raised funds from the sale of Christmas Cards and other 
items, created by the children. Last year we raised nearly £400. 
The children complete their design in school and then it can be made into cards, gift labels, mugs, 
wrapping paper or notebooks. 
 
The Artwork and Order Form will be coming home on Monday 2nd October.  
 
Orders need to be completed and paid for ONLINE using the information on the Artwork Form. 
Please make sure you have ordered online before returning the form back to school. 
 
The Artwork Form needs to be returned to school by Monday 9th October when the company 
will collect it.  
 
You will need to use the school code and the unique order code on the artwork form that comes 
home. 
  
If other members of the family wish to order they can do so as long as they have the two codes 
from the form. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 

Ms Charlesworth 
Pastoral Lead 
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